
 
 

 

 
 
23 March 2021 
 
 
Torven Schalk 
 
By email: fyi-request-14689-c242e066@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Torven 
 
Official information request regarding the use of the student services levy 
 
I refer to your request for information under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act) 
dated 15 February 2021: 
 

1. I would like to know the total amount of levys you collected from students 
in the last year 

2. for which exact services did you contract VUWSA from these levys 
3. how much did you pay to VUWSA, please include the contracts with 

VUWSA 
4. what measures are in place to ascertain what VUWSA uses these funds 

for 
5. do you provide any additional funds or non-monetary benefits to VUWSA 

or VUWSA events such as o-week (e.g. spaces/locations), and for how 
much do you provide these 

 
In addition to the response provided to you on 15 March, please find attached a copy of 
the Student Services Funding Agreement 2019-2021. 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact me at 
oiarequests@vuw.ac.nz. 
 
Ngā mihi nui 
 
 
Blair Doherty 
Senior Advisor, Official Information and Privacy  
Legal Services 
Te Herenga Waka—Victoria University of Wellington 
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